
 
 

Join the Fellowship Golf Association (FGA) 
 

Play golf, make new friends and develop camaraderie among a group of golfers in a unique organization!  
 
The FGA is a group of avid golfers who have enjoyed the game of golf here at Ramblewood Country Club (RCC) 
since 1962.  Basically, we are a “club within a club” that enjoys full cooperation with RCC Management and Head 
Pro. This relationship has resulted in a special opportunity for a select group of Ramblewood golfers to 
experience golfing activities in a structured environment.  The summary below describes the scheduled golf and 
events conducted at RCC throughout each golf season.  
 
Monthly Meetings: 

 
Fellowship meetings are held at RCC, typically on the first Wednesday of each month at 7:15 pm, to discuss 
various club issues such as: tournament plans, schedules, golf rules, and the like. Our meetings comprise a 
“night out with the boys” atmosphere with the general theme of this great game of golf as the focal point! The 
season culminates with the Annual Holiday Dinner & Awards Banquet in December! 
 
Weekend Play: 

 
Members are encouraged to participate in FGA weekend “scats and greenies” play at RCC - with already 
reserved FGA tee times on most Saturday and Sunday mornings (coordinated through our Golf Chairman). 
 
Tournaments: 
 
A series of monthly “team-oriented” and “individual” FGA tournaments are held at RCC on designated 
Saturday mornings between April and October. Highlights of our season include the Archibald Cup (Ryder Cup 
Format) and the individual player finale, the Memorial Cup Tournament, honoring past deceased members.   
 
Membership / Fees: 
 
There are annual membership fees that primarily cover the cost of our food and beverages after each FGA 
sponsored tournament event, and our Annual Holiday Dinner Awards Banquet. 
 
In order to participate in FGA sponsored events, members are required to obtain and maintain a GHIN golf 
handicap Index, which can be managed by RCC’s Head Golf Pro.   
 
The Fellowship also conducts a separate and voluntary “hole-in-one” prize fund to reward any hole-in-one 
attained during official FGA events, including FGA week-end play at RCC.  
 
Application Forms may be obtained by reaching out to our Membership Chair, Tom Zampino, or our back-up 
Membership Chair, Tom Donaghy. 
 
Membership Chairman - contact: Tom Zampino  610-500-3815   zampinot@yahoo.com 
    contact:  Tom Donaghy  tdonaghy@gmail.com 
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